
Holly Broxterman 

Committee Assistant 

 

RE: Proponent of HB 2513 

 

Ms Broxterman, 

 

I would like to record my stance in support of HB 2513. The physiological tyranny that the 

Kansas State Department of Education has imposed over the years son our children and 

educators that is called Social Emotional Learning (SEL) must come to an end. This bill does 

provide some protection for parents and families to be informed about what data their local 

schools are collecting about their students and how they intend to use and store that data. 

 

This bill should provide some basic protections of the rights of parents and students to data and 

information privacy previously unsecured by overreaching education administrations. 
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